
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
S4/5 Spanish Trip to Barcelona (Tuesday 7 – Saturday 11 April 2020) 
 
Thank you for paying the first deposit of £125 and returning the PKC consent form. A second 
payment of £125 should be made via ParentPay by Friday 22 November 2019.  
 
The overall cost of the trip, as quoted in previous letters, is £590. This means that after the two 
deposits there will be a balance of £340 to be paid. The final deadline for payment is Friday 14 
February 2020. You can pay in instalments via ParentPay to suit your own circumstances. If 
you would like to discuss payment, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Planning for the trip is going well; we have secured accommodation and booked coaches and 
flights. The itinerary is filling up and so far includes our tour of the Camp Nou and a tapas and 
flamenco experience. All evening meals have been booked. 
 
Our flight leaves Edinburgh Airport at 0630 on Tuesday 7 April 2020, therefore pupils will need 
to be at Kinross High School no later than 0300. We will arrive back at Kinross High School on 
Saturday 11 April 2020 in the afternoon.  
 
There will be a Parents’ Information Evening closer to the date of the trip, where I will outline 
the itinerary, travel arrangements, expectations etc. You will also be able to meet the other staff 
who will be attending – Mrs J Beveridge (Teacher of English) and Miss H Simpson (Teacher of 
Art & Design).  
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Chris Struth  
Principal Teacher of Modern Languages  
cstruth@pkc.gov.uk  
 
 

 Mrs S Brown 
 Headteacher 
Kinross High School 
LLCC, Muirs, Kinross, KY13 8FQ 
TeI  01577 867100     
Email KinrossHigh@pkc.gov.uk 

Contact:   C Struth  

Our ref:    CS/LMcM 

Your ref:  

Date:  Thursday 7 November 2019  
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